
We are thrilled to invite you to our termly 
prospective parent evening, to be held in 

the school hall on:

THURSDAY 21st NOVEMBER 2024 at 
5:30pm

It will be a lovely chance for you to have 
an introduction to the school and 

understand the admission process.

Please press  here to confirm your 
attendance.

We look forward to seeing you.

https://forms.gle/zsPe4sNecAXSSWFS6
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